6:30PM . October 29, 2018

South Pymatuning Budget Meeting

The Budget Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held
October 29, 2018 at 6:30PM in the municipal building with Chairperson Bill Klumph,
and Supervisor's Rose Lyons and Michaelene Harris.

Kurt Toth asked if the process for the grants of Orangeville Rd have been started. He
asked who writes the grants. He asked about the ditching being done on Buckeye Dr.
and said he has been asking for years. He said the deer are bad through there. He said
it is the most traveled road. Klumph and Toth will go take a look at the area.

Laurel Alexander asked about the Property Maintenance Code that the supervisors are
approving. She asked why it was called the 2009 edition. Laurel asked if it included
rental houses. Morrow said it goes along with the International Code.

The supervisors worked on and discussed several line items for the budget.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Michaelene Harris to adopt the
Property Maintenance Code. Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to award the bid for
installing the turn-around on Huron Rd. to Martuccio. Motion passed unanimously.
There was discussion about why Martuccio was chosen and Toth asked Harris if she
reviewed the bids she said no she didn’t receive them.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to approve work rules
relating to employee usage of seatbelts, distract driving and motor vehicle records.
Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to recess the meeting
until November 07, 2018 at 5:00PM for budget and any other business that may come
before the board. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting ended at 8:13PM

Submitted by
Rose Lyons

Secretary






